NOTICE OF VACANCY

ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF
UPPER SAN LUIS REY RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a vacancy exists of the Board of
Directors of the Upper San Luis Rey Resource Conservation District.

Please be advised that the Board of Directors will consider the
appointment of a new director to fill the vacancy at a Special Meeting of the
Board scheduled for 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 9, 2023, in the Yuima
Municipal Water District Board room located at 34928 Valley Center Road,
Pauma Valley, California.

Persons interested in being appointed must submit an application by letter to the
Upper San Luis Rey Resource Conservation District, P.O. Box 921, Pauma
Valley, California, 92061 no later than Friday, May 5, 2023.

Applications must state the applicant’s qualifications and their reasons for
wanting to serve on the board.

All applicants must be registered voters residing within the boundaries of
Upper San Luis Rey Resource Conservation District and be prepared to serve as
a director until November 2024.

Applicants must file a Fair Political Practices Act Disclosure Statement in
accordance with the provisions of that Act and implementing regulations of the
Fair Political Practices Commission. The Disclosure Statement must be filed at
the District office prior to the appointment.

In accordance with Government Code section 1780(d)(1), this notice shall
be posted in at least three conspicuous places within the Upper San Luis Rey
Resource Conservation District.

Persons desiring additional information should contact Carmen Rodriguez,
by telephone at (760) 742-3704.

DATED: April 13, 2023 ]’ p

Andy‘L;}aII Board President

Upper San Lu s Rey Resource Conservation District




